BETHEL COLLEGE

NORTH NEWTON, KANSAS

DEAN OF MEN

cept 6, 1944

Dr, Forest C, Allen
Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Desr Dr. Allen:

I appreciate the response I received from you the other day re-
garding a recreational program. There are some fine suggestions which
l am gquite sure we will be able to incorporate into our progrem.

You mention in your letter that you have & copy of entire material

which w,s covered by Mrs. Anne Livingston during the institute on re-
creation,

Please find enclosed a check of one dollar to cover the cost of
the copy. I most certainly thank you for your help and suggestions.

Sincepély Vours,

/ Mf:'{‘ :
rbert B, “iebe

Director of Recreations




